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January 11, 2017 
 
 
 
Scott Bogner 
National Superconducting Cyclotron Laboratory / Department of Physics & Astronomy 
630 S Shaw Ln 
MSU Campus 
 
Dear Scott, 
 
It is with great pleasure that we announce Filomena Nunes as the recipient of the 
Inspirational Woman of the Year Award in the Professional Achievement category. We had 
many outstanding nominations for this year’s prestigious recognition and the selection 
committee determined that Dr. Nunes undoubtedly captured the essence of this award. The 
selection committee stated that it is remarkably evident that Dr. Nunes has made significant 
contributions to the FRIB, her field of study, and all women in STEM. The committee was 
impressed by her impact on MSU’s culture of excellence, but also the impact that Dr. Nunes 
has had globally. 
 
The Center for Gender in Global Context (GenCen) is grateful that you chose to honor your 
colleague’s accomplishments by nominating her for the Inspirational Woman of the Year 
Award. We encourage you to share the nomination packet with your nominee. We believe 
the nomination packet you prepared evidences the support and respect Dr. Nunes’ 
colleagues have for her accomplishments on campus. 
 
We intend to notify Dr. Nunes of her receipt of this award on Friday, January 13. If you would 
like to notify her yourself in a way that would be the most meaningful to her, please do so 
before that date. 
 
Additionally, you, Dr. Nunes, and those who contributed support letters are cordially invited 
to join us for GenCen’s Annual Reception, where the Inspirational Woman of the Year Awards 
will be presented, on Friday, January 27, 2017 from 3:00PM—5:00PM in Room 303 
International Center. We are pleased to recognize the contributions and accomplishments of 
NAME at this event. 
 
Sincerely,  

       
Stephanie J. Nawyn        Lydia Weiss 
Co-Director, GenCen        Educational Program Coordinator, WorkLife Office 

     Selection Committee Chair 


